
13 September 2010

Debra Howland
Executive Director
N.H. PUC
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10,
Concord, NH 03301

Ref: DW 10-091
Public Hearing

Rate Payer Testimony and requests follow:

I have been informed that an Anheuser-Busch’s employee has stated recently that the company
is planning to end its water contract with Pennichuck and drill into the aquifer themselves for
their future water usage.

1.) I request that Anheuser-Busch be required to supply any and all information
regarding the validity of the statement above.

2.) I request that the Commission make public a municipal water rate scenario that
excludes Anheuser-Busch’s from the rate base.

I have also been informed that Pennichuck has asserted that legal expenses incurred as part of
Nashua’s pursuit of ownership of the company would “not” be added to the rate base.

3.) I request that this information be confirmed or denied in writing.

Thanking you in advance.

Tom McGreevy
20 Brinton Drive
Nashua, NH 03064
Pennichuck Water account # 26480


